
From: Perry Simpson <psimpson@lac.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Andrea Truittatruitt@lac.sc.gov

Date: 6/26/2013 9:30:50 AM
Subject: RE: LAC Review of Arts Commission

Christian,
 
It is up now. 
 
Perry 
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 9:05 AM
 
To: Perry Simpson
 
Subject: RE: LAC Review of Arts Commission
 
                Thanks – what time will you release the audit today?  We have budget briefings to come up, and this may 
come up.  I don’t want to break the embargo, though.  Any chance it will be lifted by 10:30?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Perry Simpson [mailto:psimpson@lac.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 4:34 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh
 
Cc: Andrea Truitt
 
Subject: LAC Review of Arts Commission
 
Christian, Josh: 
 
As I think I mentioned to you, we are releasing our review of the Arts Commission on Wednesday, June 26.  It is my 
understanding that you do not want a formal briefing.  We will drop off a copy of the report and summary at the 
Governor’s Office tomorrow morning.  Please bear in mind that it is confidential until its release Wednesday.  Let me 
know if you have any questions.  Thanks. 
 
Perry Simpson
Director
SC Legislative Audit Council
Suite 315
1331 Elmwood Avenue
Columbia, SC 29201
psimpson@lac.sc.gov
(803) 253-7612
(803) 253-7639 - fax
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